
 

James  McEntee – A “Happy Birthday” message 
 

James P. McEntee, Sr. 4-9-31 - 9-13-04 Happy Birthday Jim, Dad, Grandpa. We miss 
you very much each day. You now share your Birthday with your granddaughters Megan 
and Ava. We continue to celebrate you with them.  

We are continuing your legacy by giving scholarships to deserving Community College 
Students who have been accepted into four year colleges. This Friday, April 12th will be 
our second annual Fundraiser at MACLA. We plan to give 6 scholarships this year.  

We love you and we continue to be inspired by your example to respect all persons and to 
work for the rights of all. We love you.  

Ann, your children, your grandchildren and your great-grandchildren. 
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